
Elgin Township Board 

729 S. McLean Blvd Elgin, IL 60123 

General Town Public Hearing of June 13, 2016 

 

The General Town Hearing of the Town of Elgin, Illinois, was held on June 13, 2016, in 

the Board Room of the Elgin Township Building. The meeting was called to order by  

Supervisor Annette Miller at 5:30 p.m. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Clerk 

Wallett.  

 

ROLL CALL 

Roll call was answered by the following Board Members: Supervisor Annette Miller,  

Trustee Pat Hudgens, and Trustee Vicki Pelock. 

Quorum was established.  

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

No public comment 

 

GENERAL TOWN BUDGET – 16-01 

A motion was made by Trustee Pelock to adopt Budget Ordinance 16-01 for the Elgin 

Township General Town.  Motion was seconded by Trustee Hudgens.  Discussion was 

held.  No amendments were offered.   

 

The chair called for a vote on the motion.  Motion Carried 3-0-0. 

Ayes- Supervisor Miller, Trustee Hudgens and Trustee Pelock 

Absent- Trustee Johnson, Trustee Endean 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

A motion was made by Trustee Pelock to adjourn the hearing at 5:32pm.  Motion was 

seconded by Trustee Hudgens.  Motion carried 3-0-0  

  

The Elgin Township Board of Trustees stands adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Town Clerk Laura Wallett  

 

 ___________________________    _______________________________ 

   Laura Wallett, Town Clerk          Date  

 

 ___________________________    _______________________________ 

   Annette M. Miller, Supervisor         Date  

 

 ___________________________    _______________________________ 

   J. Patrick Hudgens, Trustee          Date  

 

 ___________________________    _______________________________ 

   Robert L. Johnson, Trustee          Date  

 

 ___________________________    _______________________________ 

   Vicki Pelock, Trustee            Date  

 

 ___________________________    _______________________________ 

   Randy Endean, Trustee                      Date 


